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REACH / SCIP statement 
 

REACH 
With this note we want to inform you about our position under the European REACH (Registration, 
Evaluation, Authorisation and restriction of Chemicals) Regulation EC 1907/2006.  
 
All products we produce and supply are “articles” as defined in Article 3 of the REACH Regulation.  
 
Producers and suppliers of articles are according to Article 33 of the REACH Regulation required to 
provide information about SVHC substances included in the REACH SVHC Candidate List if such 
substance is present in a supplied article above 0.1 percent by weight. Delivered articles should 
furthermore comply with restrictions laid down in REACH annex XVII.  
 
Our products do, according to our current data and information we have collected from our suppliers, 
not contain:  
 
•  substances from the candidate list over 0.1% w/w, unless communicated otherwise. 
•  substances restricted in our products by REACH annex XVII over their respective thresholds.  
 
SCIP Database (ECHA) 

With the amending of Directive 2008/98/EC on waste to (EU) 2018/851, manufacturers must provide  

information  on  SVHC  (Substances  of very High Concern) in  their  products (greater than 0.1% ) for 

affected goods, distributed inside the EU market,  together with other information also to ECHA via the 

central database SCIP (Substances of Concern In articles as such or in complex objects (Products)). 

We monitor the provisions, but for now no Solidus products are affected. In case our products exceed 

the limit of a SVHC substance above 0.1%  we will provide the necessary information in a timely 

manner for proper management of environmental compliance in the supply chain. 

 
The above information is provided in good faith and is based on data considered accurate at the time of preparing this note. No warranty is 
expressed or implied regarding the completeness or accuracy of this data. As a producer, we depend on the information we receive from our 
suppliers. We cannot be held liable for damages or costs resulting from the use of or reliance on such information. 
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